
 

Washington University
School of Medicine
St. Louis, Missouri
February 21, 1948

Dear Joshua,

I have just received a permit to register from Dean
Herriott. As you predicted, I was notified of a seven credit
deficiency in Genetics. The letter also contained some
polite instructions avout schedules and advisors. Most of
the latter paragraphs, I presume, were more in the nature of
a welcoming reassurance to new students than actually necessary
proceedure.

The Dean of the Medical School has granted me a leave of
absence. Now the matter rests solely in the hands of the
National Institute of Health. The |. S. P. H. Fellowships
are not awarded until Warch 24, and so everything will be
pending until that time.

I certainly wish to thank you again for the numerous

arrangements which you have madel!

Very sincerely,
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